
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: Interlocal Purchasing Agreement  

DEPARTMENT: Fire Department 

STAFF CONTACT: Robert Isbell 

 RECOMMENDATION: 

Consider approval of an Interlocal Agreement with the City of Midlothian for purchasing EMS Supplies. 

 BACKGROUND: 

The City of Midlothian has bid out and contracted with Bound Tree Medical Supplies to provide EMS equipment. 

This contract is financially more efficient than pricing Stephenville Fire Department can obtain through other 

processes.    

 FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

There is no associated costs with this agreement.  

 ALTERNATIVES 

1. N/A.  


